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Dear families,

Kind regards,
Mr Farmer

I hope you have had an opportunity to read our
OFSTED report and the covering letter. We are
really pleased that the hard work that has gone
in to improving our school over the last year or
so was recognised. 

Please ensure the read the calendar updates for
the last weeks of term. In particular the leavers
service has now been confirmed for 9:15am.
Parents are invited back to school after for
presentations in the hall.

Have a lovely weekend.

Mr Farmer's message

Calendar

ATTENDANCE
Year to date

This week

Congratulations

94.5%

94%

Class 2 - 98 % this week

IMPORTANT DATES COMING UP....

24/7/2024 - Leavers service @ All Saints
9:15am
24/7/2024 - Last day of the academic year

Term 6

11/7 - Class R topic Collective
worship
15/7 - Year 6 trip to Ninja Warrior
16/7 & 17/7 - Y6 production (6pm)
18/7 - Year 6 trip to Paultons Park
24/7 - Leavers service at All
Saints (9:15am)
24/7 - Last day of Term 6

FOLMs SUMMER FAIR

12/7/2024

3pm till 5pm

2024-2025 Term 1
2/9 - INSET day for Staff (no
children)
3/9 - INSET day for Staff (no
children)
4/9 - First day of term 1 for Years
1-6

CAN YOU HELP?
Our wonderful new outside classroom
is feeling really lonely and would love
some friends. Do you have any old
small world toys or Lego that is in
good condition and you would be
happy to donate to school? Children
would love to play with it during lunch
time in the outside classroom!



This terms value is: Respect

Church Links

Happy Birthday to:

All Saints Church Lydiard Millicent meets
Every Sunday 8.00 am Holy Communion
Sundays 10.30am:
1st Sunday - Morning Worship
2nd Sunday - Holy Communion
3rd Sunday - Service of the Word more time
for worship and Testimony
4th Sunday - Holy Communion
5th Sunday - Morning Worship

https://www.allsaints-online.org.uk

Albie Y4
Holly Y6
Louise Y6

Contact us:

Do to others as you would have them do to you. Matthew 7:12

Lydiard Millicent CE Primary School
The Butts, 
Lydiard Millicent,
Swindon, 
SN5 3LR
01793 770571
admin@lydiardmillicentceps.org

Readiness to listen
Everyone being valued
Showing appreciation
Praying for people
Expressing opinions sensitively
Caring for our environment
Treating property carefully

DON’T FORGET TO WEAR
NON-UNIFORM ON THE

FRIDAY OF THE WEEK OF YOUR
BIRTHDAY!

Gem Point
Icecream treat

We kindly remind you that children are
to come to school wearing stud earrings
only. Hoop earrings are not permitted.
Your cooperation in ensuring that your
child adheres to this regulation is greatly
appreciated.

tel:01793770571
mailto:admin@lydiardmillicentceps.org

